
Upcoming Events: 
May: 
Teacher Appreciation Week 5/2-5/6 
Jog-a-thon 5/05  
5th Grade to Fleming 5/11 
5th Grade to Science Works 5/12 
Kickoff to Kinder 5/12 6:00 pm 
District Spelling Bee 5/17 
4th grade to Hanley Farms 5/18 
3rd Grade to Wildlife Safari – 5/19 
Mrs. J Gill’s 3rd-5th to Crossing Bridges 
Manzanita PTA Carnival Thu 5/19 5-7:00pm 
June: 
Kinder to Fire Station – 6/2 
5th Grade to Hellgate Jetboats! 6/8 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL – 6/8/FIELD DAY FUN 
 

Kindergarten through 5th grade School Days are: 
Monday - Thursday  7:15am-2:25pm 

Students may be dropped off as early as 7:00am 
       There is NO supervision prior to 7:00am 
    Office Hours Mon-Thu 7am-3:30pm 
 

It’s that time of year again! PLEASE 
remind your child to bring home 
their jacket. Our playground is 
littered with them. 

Kickoff to Kindergarten! 
Thursday, May 12th 6:00PM @ Manzanita 

Bring Birth Certificate, Immunization 
Record and Proof of Address. 

Open to all children who will be 5 by Sept. 1st  
See you Then! 
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          DRESS CODE REMINDERS 
              With the weather changes 
            Students must wear safe shoes 

- NO FLIP FLOPS 
Shorts must be longer than their 
fingertips, with arms at side and 
extended 

           ANY QUESTIONS? 
          Refer to student handbook or 
          Call the office 541/476-6433 

    
     
      

 
 
 
 

 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School begins promptly  at 7:15AM 
Students are tardy if they’re not in their 

classroom at 7:15 
If your child arrives after the bell, please 

have them check in at the office. 
 

 

The	Manzanita	PTA 
Meets	the	2nd		Wed	of	
each	month	at	2:45	in		
the	Cafeteria 
SEE	YOU	THERE! 

If you have a change to your child’s after 
school plan, please contact the office 
prior to 1:30 @541/479-6433. Please be 
prepared to provide all necessary details. 

A Welcomed new face on 
campus is Mr. Jarrod Baxter.  
 
Jarrod is on site two days a 
week providing mental health 
support to our students, family, 
and teachers, as needed. This 
comes in the form of 
consultation, skills building, 
connecting families to 
resources, and response to the 
mental health needs of the 
students in the moment. 
 
Please contact Jarrod if you 
have any questions or concerns 
541-479-6433 
 


